
 

Town Board Special Meeting of March 21, 2022  Page 1 of 2 
 

April- 

 
 

TOWN BOARD MINUTES 
SPECIAL MEETING 

                                            March 21, 2022      
 

 

To view a recording of the full meeting, please visit Town Hall Streams or Facebook link below:  

https://townhallstreams.com/stream.php?location_id=119&id=44429  

https://www.facebook.com/TownofEG/videos/783505629293900  

 

The following is a summary of the Town Board Special Meeting as recorded by the Town Clerk. 
 

 

Call to Order   6:00 PM 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Town Board Meeting: 

 

Members of Town Board 

      

Present

  

Absent  

  Supervisor J. Conway 

  Councilor T. Tierney 

  Councilor H. Kennedy 

  Councilor B. Fritz 

  Councilor E. Nestler 

                                        

         

Schedule of Meeting: 

The Town Board of the Town of East Greenbush will hold a Special Meeting on March 21, 2022 

at 6:00 p.m. at East Greenbush Town Hall, 225 Columbia Turnpike in the Town of East 

Greenbush to conduct a swearing-in ceremony for new police officers and to attend to any other 

matters that may be brought to the Board’s attention. 

 

 

Opening comments:  Councilor Tierney, Councilor Kennedy, Councilor Fritz, and Supervisor 

Conway each provided their individual comments to our new police officers. 

 

Swearing – In: Keith A. Millington 

Swearing – In: Joseph B. Gumbrewicz 

Swearing – In: Matthew T. LaFortune 

 

The Town of East Greenbush 
 

225 Columbia Turnpike, Rensselaer, New York 12144 

https://townhallstreams.com/stream.php?location_id=119&id=44429
https://www.facebook.com/TownofEG/videos/783505629293900
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Swearing – In: Anthony J. Pasinello 

Swearing – In: Bernadette N. Ellis 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion to adjourn by Supervisor Conway and seconded by Councilor Fritz and brought to a vote 

as follows: 

Supervisor J. Conway  VOTED: YES 

Councilor B. Fritz  VOTED: YES 

Councilor T. Tierney  VOTED: YES 

  Councilor H. Kennedy VOTED: YES 

Councilor E. Nestler  VOTED: ABSENT 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ellen Pangburn 

East Greenbush Town Clerk  


